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Docket No. 40-8903

HEMORANDUM FOR: David Meyer, Chief
Rules and Directives Review Branche

Office of Administration

FROM: Edward F. Hawkins, Deputy Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Region IV

SUBJECT: PUBLICATION OF A NOTICE OF A FINAL FINDING 0F NO SIGNIFICANT
IMPACT

In accordance with the requirements of the Memorandum of Understanding-(NOU)
between the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the NRC which was
published in the Federal Register on October 25, 1991 (56 FR 55434), attached
is a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) regarding amending Source
Material License SUA-1471. Please submit the Notice for publication in the
Federal Register as soon as possible.

_

Please contact Dana C. Ward of my staff (FTS 303-231-5810) when you know the
publication date, as we will amend the license on that date.

"I aw s

-Deputy Director
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